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September 8, 2010 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM.  There were 18 members present.   

 

We were informed of the coins robberies happening lately.  Jim Motley 

suggested that members ordering coins or coin related material have them sent 

to them in care of our PO Box to eliminate the chance of thievery from mail 

boxes.  Just let Jim Motley, Chuck or Darlene Sharpe and they will be looking for 

the order.  Les Rosik has a list of stolen coins and will be giving us a list so that we 

can be aware of these coins in case we do see them. 

 

Les Rosik from the Polish American Coin Club spoke to us about Polish Coins.  He 

passed several around for us to peruse.  We gave him with a gift basket for his 

informational presentation. 

 

If any members would like a 1835 large cent to be elongated, contact Mike 

Howard. 

 

Our auction brought in $21.15 for the club.  Commission on coins sold at auction 

is 10% up to $20 with a cap of $1.00 per lot.  Commissions for the club on coins 

sold on the website to date is $4.95.  Our bank balance as of the August 31, 2010 

statement is $887.  This does not include our $25 petty cash or auction or 

commission money for September.  The additional funds will show on the end of 

September statement since they will have been deposited during the month. 

 

Mike Bovio has most of the tables sold for our November  20, 2010 show.  We 

have also confirmed April 2, 2011 and November 19, 2011 for shows since the 

director for the Highland Community Center has moved on and we wanted to 

be sure shows were on the agenda for the new director to see. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


